ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL
Are you interested in serving as a
Parish Councillor?

Alfriston Parish Council wishes to co-opt a Councillor to fill the vacancy left by the resignation of Ray Savage. The appointment would be for the remaining term of this Parish Council which ends in May 2023.

To be considered for co-option, applicants must meet at least one of the following criteria:

1. Be registered as a Local Government Elector for the Parish on the current Electoral Register.

2. Has during the whole of the previous 12 months occupied as tenant or owner any land or other premises in the Parish

3. Has had his/her principal or only place of work in the previous 12 months in the Parish of Alfriston.

4. Has resided either in the Parish or within 3 miles thereof during the previous 12 months.  
If you would like more information about serving as Parish Councillor or would like to register your interest, please contact the Clerk no later than 12th November 2021. 
The candidates will be invited to the Parish Council meeting being held on Monday 15th November 2021 at 19:15 where each candidate can speak for 2 minutes. Thereafter the Parish Council will formally co-opt a new Councillor by a vote. 
CLERK TO THE COUNCIL – Mrs Victoria Rutt 

33 Swaines Way, Heathfield, East Sussex, TN21 0AN 
Telephone 07936 904 743 Email clerk@alfristonparishcouncil.org.uk

